
NHS Test and Trace app QR codes

The NHS Test and Trace app launches on 24 September. Part of the system involves businesses displaying QR codes which can be read by the app,

so users can easily allow the system to record themselves entering a business&rsquo; premises.

If practices want to apply for and display a QR code they can do so voluntarily but there is no expectation or contractual requirement to do so. The

application form can be found here.


